

Learning for Life, Anchored in Christ

Hello everyone and welcome back.

The year has flown and it is hard to believe that we are already in the final half term. Many of our children have been celebrating Eid this week so have had an exciting start to the half term.

There is still lots to look forward to in the coming weeks including Sports Day, Science Week and our popular summer fayre so make sure you keep an eye on the website and newsletter for all the latest dates. Days will soon be getting warmer and sunnier so there is no better time to lose yourself in a good book. Our team of librarians gave a book recommendation in our first issue of the children's newsletter and next time it could be your turn. If you've read a good book that you think others would enjoy, let your teacher know or come and tell me or one of the librarians. This is my pick for the week and it is in the library now . Enjoy

Mrs Fox





On Wednesday some Year 5 pupils

represented St Clement's at the Birmingham diocese Prayer morning. The children visited St Philip's Cathedral and set up the prayer table that they had prepared. They showed fantastic creativity and team work to work together to create a beautiful and engaging table for other schools to enjoy. There were also plenty of opportunities to join in with activities to pray and reflect in different ways. Throughout the morning, the group was enthusiastic in taking part in everything and sharing some thoughtful ideas .





Have you been into the city to see the Knife Angel yet? The 27ft (8m) sculpture is made from 100,000 blades handed into police across the country. It was created by artist Alfie Bradley, at the British Ironworks

Centre, and it is said to be a "monument against violence"

and aggression".

Many people believe with the arrival of the sculpture in

Birmingham it is a chance for the people of Brum to

remember the victims fallen to the increasing knife violence in the United Kingdom and to finally acknowledge that there is a real problem. The sculpture has been here for a month and was due to leave but has been granted an extended stay, so get into see it if you can.



Head Teacher: Miss Shryane Assistant Head Teacher: Mrs. Nizamis Assistant Head Teacher: Mrs. Fox



Butlin Street, Nechells, Birmingham, B7 5NS

E-mail: admin@stclemce.bham.sch.uk Website: www.stclemce.bham.sch.uk

Phone: 0121-464-4652

School Blog
http://st-clements-church-of-







Summer Diary Dates



Week commencing 10th June	Year 1 Phonics screening
Monday 24th June	Careers day— visitors in school talking about different types of jobs
Week commencing 1st July	Science week-climate change
Friday 5th July	Reception open day & transition
Monday 8th July	Brass Band in school
Thursday 11th July	Community day & Summer Fair with Parent-Teacher meetings & Reports

Friday 12th July	Sports day
Monday 15th July	Shining Stars Awards 9.15
Tuesday 16th July	Cosmic card trip
Wednesday 17th July	Summer Concert 9.15 Tickets only
Thursday 18th July	Y6 Graduation & Performance 9.15 Summer Concert 2.00 tickets only
Friday 19th July	School finishes for Summer 3.15

From September 2019 we will be working in partnership with Eagles Consultancy providing a range of educational courses for parents. The courses are completely FREE if you meet certain eligibility criteria. There are a range of courses; English, Maths and professional qualifications to aid with employment.

If you would like more information please see Miss Akers or attend our Coffee Session

on Thursday 13th June 2pm, at St. Clement's.

Education and learning new skills, opens your mind and expands opportunities for success, so come along and take that first step.







COURAGE IS
NOT HAVING
THE STRENGTH
TO GO ON. IT IS
GOING ON
WHEN YOU
DON'T HAVE THE
STRENGTH.















The Birmingham Diocesan Multi-Academy Trust is a company limited by guarantee and is registered in England and Wales: Company No 10729883. The registered office is 1, Colmore Row, Birmingham, B3 2BJ